CHANGES TO LAX FLYAWAY STOPS

Due to construction activity at Terminal 4, LAX FlyAway shuttle stops are being relocated to
better serve guests. Signage will be posted, including column wraps, overhead signs and
temporary A-frames and other wayfinding, to direct guests and drivers to the newly located
stops. Please watch for posted signage and use caution when traveling around construction

areas.

Effective Friday, February 25, 2022
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LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292 | @FlyLAXAirport | LAlInternationalAirport

C.A.L.M.

LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

Coordination and Logistics Management Team
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